
January 2021 Tips & Tails 

StarkCountySkiClub.org  

   SCSC will Zoom all  
meetings until further notice                    

 Zoom  Meeting 
(Members invite sent out one week before meeting) 

January 19th 7:00pm 

Facebook.com/StarkCountySkiClub 

Member of 

    Cleveland Metro Ski Council 

40 YEARS 

Skiers of All Abilities 

Family Friendly  

Year round activities include bicycling, kayaking, camping, monthly socials, volunteer activities, etc. 

 
 
 
 
 

Meeting Location  
Restaurant and Pub 

(Ohio Covid Rules Apply) 
 

Mulligan’s Room will be open for those who choose to 
dine in. Bring your personal zooming device. 
(Call 2 days ahead to reserve for Mulligan's) 

Mulligans Phone (330) 493-8239 

SCSC trip sign up policy 
 

If you are not a current paid-up member at the time of your SCSC trip application filing; the trip application 
will be held for a minimum of 30 days before processing. The SCSC trip application processing will only begin 
after the SCSC membership application with payment is received and processed. Membership must remain                                       
current throughout the ski season or travel period.                                                                                       

https://starkcountyskiclub.org/snow-trails-season-pass-auction  

Snow Trails Unlimited Ski Pass Auction 
Now until 6:00 pm Sunday, January 3, 2021 
Minimum starting bid $100.00.  

Meeting Minutes 

Membership App 

https://starkcountyskiclub.org/
Facebook.com/StarkCountySkiClub
https://starkcountyskiclub.org/snow-trails-season-pass-auction
https://starkcountyskiclub.org/wp-content/uploads/meeting_minutes/2020/12.15.20.pdf
https://starkcountyskiclub.org/Membership_App


Vice-President Gail Vogt 

 Merchandising Gail Vogt 
The winter items are hitting the stores, so grab those deals you would like SCSC logo added.  
Keep looking for those items you would like embroidered with the SCSC logo.    
Items will be held till there are at least 16 to save the embroidery setup time.  
(Holiday scheduling may affect delivery) 
 

SCSC Logo Blanket Christmas Stocking Stuffer Sale  
was a huge success, sold out in 8 hours . Thank You!                                                           

                            SCSC logo face masks at $5.00 each.       

Ski Season with a Stark County Ski Club Name Tag.  
The tags have a purple background with white lettering,  
and are 1 ¾ x 3 inches with a magnetic clasp.  
 
Price remains @ $7.50 If you are interested, please contact me.                 
When I receive them, I'll contact you to make arrangements to meet with you.            

glv2354@gmail.com  

 

  CMSC sponsored Park City ski trip, Jan 30 - Feb 6 has been canceled.  
 

  CMSC Sitzmark: https://skicleveland.com/publications/ 
 

 CMSC Meeting Minutes go to: https://skicleveland.com/cmsc-meeting-minutes/ 

Stark  County  Ski  Club 
View From The Top By: Mike Bishop 

Have you placed your bid yet for the Snow Trails lift pass auction? You have until Sunday, January 3rd, at 6:00 
pm. I sent out a group email on December 28th to the membership after mending a tear in the SCSC           
communication fabric. See the link on the front page. You can thank all of the members who bought passes 
this year for the opportunity to bid on this unlimited pass. I know Dave Schraft, and a group of members is 
planning to ski Snow Trails on January 15th. If you are interested, just let me know, and I will forward you to 
him.  
 

I feel that two thousand twenty literally dropped the ball this year. The year ended with more government 
money on the way to some of us. A new, faster spreading mutated Covid strain is here now. The vaccinating 
process has begun around the world. At the current rate of vaccination, we should be done in about 10 years. 
What is next? So continue to remain safe, wear your mask, social distance yourselves, remain vigilant in     
reducing your exposure time among the masses, and read-n-click the newsletter links. 
 

Now for some notable newsletter changes, I have placed some hyperlinks on the front page for you to explore. 
You can find the meeting minutes just under the Zoom meeting notice. Bill and I are starting to transition   
current, past, and future SCSC information onto a cloud system so future club officers will have access. We 
are revisiting the idea for members to pay online with a minimal digital footprint.  
 

I hope that while you were giving thanks over the past two months, you included not only the scientists but 
also the volunteers who bared their arms to accept and test these vaccines. The scientific community is        
optimistically reporting that by the fall of this year we should be on the majority side of the path to normalcy. 
So until then, let us focus on the two remaining trips scheduled this year and remain sane throughout the    
vaccination process.  
 

Gail summited a couple of ski cartoons for the newsletter on the following pages.                                              
I had to add a few alternative comments for the pictures out of my bent sense of humor.  

mailto:glv2354@gmail.com
https://skicleveland.com/publications/
https://skicleveland.com/cmsc-meeting-minutes/


Trip Committee Chair John Masalko 

Stark  County  Ski  Club 
I hope everyone had a great and Merry Christmas!  
 I know I always say it’s been a tough year, but it HAS been a tough year! For myself, starting the day before        
Thanksgiving, I was not feeling well and had my covid test done, and guess what?? I had covid. I am still recovering, 
still have episodes of fatigue and tiredness, and lack of energy. By now, I would have been out to Snow Trails a couple 
of times, but I am not feeling it. I also infested my family, Eleanor, and Breanna. I want to thank everyone who wished 
me well. Well, that’s enough about me. 
  The Timberline/Canaan trip, February 21st through February 23rd, is up to 19 people signed up. The deadline for 
the group room rate is 1/21/21. (Let’s get signed up!) If you prefer the option of staying an extra night at the beautiful      
Canaan lodge, the group room rate will remain the same. Please contact trip leader Scott Hunsinger for more details.   
His e-mail address is huns@roadrunner.com, or phone 330-340-7548.  
 The Breckenridge trip -March 27th to April 1st-updates-24 people have reserved spots on this trip. There is still 
lodging available on this trip. The airline group rates deadline has PASSED, but you still can check with SKI.COM      
on-air availability and pricing. Remember people with the Epic pass, you will need to make reservations for the days you 
would like to ski at Breckenridge.  
            If you’re interested in this trip, you will need to contact SKI.COM or 1-800-6472-3260-Ext. 3028 for availability. 
 

Snow Trails, if you are a group season pass holder, no reservations are needed. Snow Trails is open with a good base. 
Boston Mills opens January 1st (which is sold out) 
Brandywine is still making snow and are not open at the present time.  

PASS HOLDER RESERVATIONS 
For your safety, they are managing on-mountain access this season. Reservations will be required, and epic pass 

holders will get priority access. 
Alpine Valley and Mad River are open for skiing 

PASS HOLDER RESERVATIONS 
For your safety, they are managing on-mountain access this season. Reservations will be required, and epic pass 

holders will get priority access. 
 

Stay safe and have a happy new year!                        John                                            jmasalko02@gmail.com 

2021 Stark County Ski Club Trip List  
 

The on-line form is available as a link listed below in the trip, as a link in the trip flyer (click name of the trip on list) and 
on the website http://starkcountyskiclub.org/club-documents. Read “Trip Agreement” & send with your payment to the 
address listed in the trip flyer. Checks to be written to: Stark County Ski Club.  
 

Due to Covid and to improve digital documentation clarification on-line applications are preferred. 
 

WEEK TRIP IS BEING RUN BY TOUR OPERATOR USE LINK TO REGISTER.  
 

PARTICIPATION IN THE FOLLOWING TRIPS ARE AVAILABLE TO CURRENT SCSC MEMBERS IN GOOD STANDING 

ALL ONE DAY AND MULTI-DAY ARE SELF DRIVE.   

Multi-Day Trip #2 Sunday February 21 - Tuesday February 23  
Timberline/Canaan Valley, WV (click name for flyer) Members Cost: $ 201.00 
Trip Leader: Scott Hunsinger Email: huns@roadrunner.com Phone: 330-340-7548  
Address: 1532 Tremont Street, Dover, OH 44622-1071  
Click here for on-line trip application   *Timberline Lift Ticket price subject to change 

19 Signed Up 

West Virginia: Click WV Overall Map for map, county alert system   

Week Trip Saturday March 27 - Thursday April 1                                             Only Register online with ski.com 
Breckenridge , CO (click name for flyer) Members Cost: $1013.00*  
Trip Leader: Art Pokopac Email: pokieman@aol.com Phone: 330-697-7491  
Address: 3956 Troon Dr, Uniontown OH 44685  
*4 Day Epic Lifts (Restricted) and Trip Insurance  @ additional cost see flyer 
Register for this trip online at : https://meetups.ski.com/stark-county-ski-club  

24 Signed Up 

Colorado: Click Overall County Status for map, to data, Covid dashboard  

mailto:huns@roadrunner.com
mailto:johnmasalko@sbcglobal.net
http://starkcountyskiclub.org/club-documents
https://starkcountyskiclub.org/wp-content/uploads/Trip%20Flyers/2021/Timberline-Canaan.pdf
mailto:huns@roadrunner.com
https://starkcountyskiclub.org/Trip_App
https://dhhr.wv.gov/covid-19/Pages/default.aspx
mailto:pokieman@aol.com
https://meetups.ski.com/stark-county-ski-club
https://public.tableau.com/views/CountyStatus/CountyStatus?:language=en&:embed=y&:embed_code_version=3&:loadOrderID=0&:display_count=y&publish=yes&:origin=viz_share_link


Get ready for the season at The Ski Shack! 

SHAPED SKI PACKAGES FROM $350.00 
(Skis and Bindings) 

 
SNOWBOARD PACKAGES FROM $350.00 

(Board and Bindings) 
 

SNOWBLADES FROM $350.00 
 

SKIS: Dynastar-Volki-Blizzard–Elan 
BINDINGS: Marker-Look-Tyrolia 

BOOTS: Head-Lange-Roxa-Dalbello 
SNOWBOARDS: Nidecker-Flow 

 
 

Mon. - Sat. 11:00 AM - 5:00 PM 
Great deals for this season 

 The SCSC discount is good throughout the ski season. There will be safety measures in place: 
social distancing, hand sanitizers, masks encouraged, new socks for boot fitting (appointments 
appreciated), and periodic disinfection of touchable surfaces. We all want to stay healthy so we 
can enjoy our ski outings.  
Thanks for shopping/supporting The Ski Shack!                                                               Joyce 

The Ski Shack 
265 N. Freedom 

Alliance, OH 44601 
330-821-1220 

No Mask 
Ski Lift 

No Helmet 
No Problem 

Ski Lift 

“Women's slope only BUDDY!!!” 

Six feet social distancing, STRICKLY ENFORCED 

“20,000 Permeability, I don’t think so!” 
Quickest 

Way Down 
Ski Lift 

Complimentary 
sled ride down 

after each launch  

Lift to 
 “it’s-a-hoax”  

run  

Ski Lift 
Phobia 
Lesson  

“I saw the whole thing, he barely missed the ski lift pole” 


